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Dear Sergey Pavlovich! 

 

Your mail in written form to the President of Russian Federation has been 

reviewed. 

We would like to inform you that your appeal ref. №120815-A01 of August 

15
th
, 2012 has not been received by the Presidential Directorate for correspondence 

from citizens and organizations. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

Chief Counsel of the Department 

for correspondence from citizens 

and organizations 
 

 

 

 

Y. Kuprin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Original text is in Russian.) 


